
TO ALL USERS 
  
Good day 
  
Kindly note that all reservoirs in town are very low due to a suspected burst pipe which we are yet to 
identify. The plumber are currently on the ground checking the mainlines for leakages and/ burst pipes 
for repairs. We will update you when there are changes. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Danisa Shivambu 
Water and Sewer Division 
Greater Tzaneen Municipality 
  
Tel: (015) 307 8021 
Cell: 061 549 0293 
 


